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MEMORAMDUM 
 
 

TO:  Board of Health Members 
 
FROM: Stephen Civitelli, Director of Health 
 
DATE:  February 1, 2021  
 
RE:  Notice of Board of Health Meeting 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
The Wallingford Board of Health meeting is scheduled this Wednesday, February 3, 2021 at 8:30 has been 
CANCELED due to the volume of vaccination clinics being held. Thank you for your support. 
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